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3.7.23 
  
Dear Parents/Carers of children in Year 5 
 

Y5/6 production of ‘Blondel:  Minstrel on a Mission’ 
 
Children in Year 5 will make up the choir for our production of ‘Blondel’ on 
Wednesday 12th and Thursday 13th July.  We would be grateful if you would be 
able to provide the following item for your child to wear for performances: 
 

 Plain black trousers or black jogging bottoms or black leggings or black 
jeans  

 
We will provide a white t-shirt for them to wear. 
 
In order to check we have everyone organised in good time, we would appreciate 
it if you could send the trousers/jogging bottoms/leggings/black jeans, ideally in a 
named bag to your child’s class teacher, by next Monday, 10th July.  We are 
performing to the school on that morning, so it would be good to have the children 
in their costumes for that day. 
 
Please contact me as soon as possible if there is a problem getting something 
suitable and we will try our best to help!  Probably easiest is to email me at 
drawlins@arbury.cambs.sch.uk .   
 
Other performance information: 
We would like to invite parents and carers of children in Year 5 to attend on 
Wednesday 12th July.  We have enough space to allow for 2 people to come per 
child (we won’t be issuing actual tickets).   
 
The production will start at 6pm on both evenings, and should be finished at 
7.45pm.  If for any reason you know that your child will not be coming back to 
school to take part, then please let us know as soon as possible. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Diane Rawlins 
Deputy Headteacher 
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